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Liza Bouchard, Executive Director 

“It is not how much you do, but how much love you put into the doing that matters.”              
                            - Mother Teresa 

This quote really rings true of our organization. Drive Happiness is just a small piece of the huge service puzzle 
but we do our part with so much love. The pandemic will continue to change how we do things, but it will  
never change the love DH has for the seniors we serve here in Alberta.  

With the isolation of winter and the restrictions around gatherings, I know this holiday season will be very 
different than most. I will sure miss having our holiday dinner and getting our amazing volunteers together for 
some treats.  

Please know that the staff and I think of you every day and are just a phone call away. We have so many sector 
partners that can step in to assist you. This newsletter is packed with many great resources you can utilize 
throughout the winter months.  

We wish you a safe and happy holiday season!  








